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September 24, 2020 
 
Hon Dennis Feeney 
Majority Leader, Albany County Legislature 
112 State Street 
Albany, NY 12207 
 
Dear Majority Leader Feeney, 
 
I am writing to express my interest in an upcoming vacant position on the board of the 
Albany County Airport Authority. My background is a fit for this board at a time when 
Albany County, with your leadership in the Legislature, is working to expand economic 
opportunities and job growth. 
 
My most recent work has centered around expanding the startup economy in the 
Capital Region. I have worked with a number of emerging sectors and companies who 
are particularly interested in the future of our airport and the strategic direction. New 
economy companies are eager to ensure our airport is competitively positioned with 
expanded options for a variety of travelers. 
 
My work in Washington and State Capital, and with Gramercy, will also benefit the 
Authority. I understand the vagaries of the federal and state government as they seek to 
prioritize certain industries and projects. I’ve had the honor to be involved at the airport 
a few times in my career. I served on former Congressman McNulty’s staff at a time 
when federal funding jumpstarted major change and improvement at the airport. And 
most recently had been involved in efforts to expand marketing and digital advertising to 
new consumer audiences. Lastly, and relevantly on a local level I previously served for 
over three years as a member of the Town of Colonie Planning Board. I have a broad 
understanding of the planning and development around the airport and around the 
Town.  
 
For your consideration, I have attached my full bio, and remain available to answer any 
questions. 
 
It would be honor for me to serve in this important position. I would welcome this 
opportunity and would serve the Legislature and the residents of the County well. 
 
With great appreciation, I am 
 
Sincerely, 
/s 
Tom Nardacci.  




